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Provost Christensen has built a diverse leadership team that collaboratively emphasizes strong shared 
governance to ensure the growth and success of Illinois Tech’s diverse student population (27% enrollment 
growth since Fall 2022). This includes launching academic initiatives that emphasize workforce readiness 
of graduates (Elevate your Future), introducing the Discover+ pathway for undecided students to explore 
degree possibilities, creating multiple Tech+ majors that marry the core of two disciplines into a single, 
four-year UG degree, and charging a university-wide task force to modernize the core curriculum around 
the entrepreneurial mindset, design and innovation, computational/data literacy and leadership. He has 
also overseen strategic program launches to expand Illinois Tech’s student demographics beyond 
traditional learners, including three Master’s and one UG completion degree on Coursera and an MBA 
program translated into Mandarin targeting working professionals in China. As someone of Hispanic 
heritage, Christensen is passionately co-leading Illinois Tech’s path to Hispanic-Serving Institution status 
(27.3% Fall 2024 Hispanic UG enrollment) and is driving strategic fundraising and partnership building to 
expand impact in education, research and economic development while also ensuring that Illinois Tech is 
a foundational partner in regional research consortia. He also recently oversaw a restructuring of the 
research administration enterprise in pursuit of R1 status, with a 50%+ growth in new research awards 
(FY24 v. FY23). 
 
 
 

 


